The genesis and evolution of a series of European biennial summer camps for young VI people, held in England, Holland, Sweden and Denmark.
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Over several years, members of the ICIVH had enjoyed the opportunity to share their knowledge and experiences with colleagues working in the same field, but from different countries / perspectives.
In Wurzburg, in 1987, it was suggested that their students
might also benefit from interaction with other Visually Impaired young people in neighbouring countries.
Thus began the series of international summer camps, which now occur every two years, hosted by each of the member groups in turn: - England, Sweden, Denmark and Holland.
No two occasions have been the same, but ideas and
examples of good practice have been carried forward and
incorporated in the subsequent events.
"Euro-Vision '99 - Looking to the Millennium", held in England, was the first time that eastern European students had joined us.  This was mainly due to the co-operation between Sue Walker of Dorton House School and Sue Clamp of St. Vincent's, Liverpool.
Four VI students and two members of staff from Romania,
sponsored by the founder countries, journeyed to England for ten days of fun, new experiences and challenges.
Tomteboda, Stockholm, Sweden has offered to host the next event as our venture enters a new Millennium.
